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Early Bird Upper Chorus Mini-concert for 4
th

-6
th

 Grade 

Parents of Early Bird Chorus members, please join us this week on  

Friday, Nov. 1, 2019 for our mini concert.  

Chorus warm up at 7:45.  

Families join us at 8:10 in the Multipurpose Room. 

 
School Pictures 

School pictures were taken at CRA last Friday.  If you did not purchase a picture packet and 

would still like to, you have until midnight tonight to make an online purchase.   

Go to www.bellphoto.com, our school code is 2019canyonrim.   

If you miss that window, you can call Bell Photography customer service at 1-800-678-2355.  

If your child was absent and missed getting their picture taken, it will be taken on picture re-take 

day scheduled for Wednesday, December 4, 8:30-9:30 a.m.   

For pictures that were taken last Friday, purchased picture packets should be sent home before 

the Thanksgiving break.   

Title 1 Annual Meeting 
Each school served under Title 1, Part A must convene an annual meeting to inform parents of their 
school’s participation in Title 1 programs and to explain the Title 1, Part A requirements and the right of 
parents to be involved in those programs.  Canyon Rim Academy receives a few thousand dollars to 
implement a targeted assistance program for Title 1 students. The school will host its first Title 1 meeting 
for this school year on Wednesday, November 13th at 5:00 pm in the Library to provide information to 
parents of participating children about the Title 1 program.  

Halloween at CRA 
Just a few reminders about Halloween costuming for the parade… 

1. Masks cannot be brought to school or worn, but Faces can be painted. 
2. Pretend or real weapons are not allowed (plastic or pretend knives, sword, gun or 

anything that could be used as a weapon).  
3. Costumes must be modest. 

Children should come to school dressed in their costume. 
Kindergarten children may stay in their costumes, but… 
1st – 6th Grade students need to bring uniform clothing to change into before lunch.   
We hope parents will join us for the parade at 8:45.  

LOST & FOUND 

Parents, please check out the Lost & Found while you’re in the building this week for the Halloween 

Parade.  Even before the cold temperatures began, the Lost & Found is full to overflowing with 

jackets, sweaters, etc.  

Lego Club 

This year we are having a Lego Club at CRA.  All ages are invited to participate, but class size 

will be limited.  There will be two classes, 40 in each class - one for older children and one for 

younger.  Siblings will be kept together in a class if requested.  Each class will meet once a 

month on a Wednesday after school.  Two parent volunteers are needed each week they 

meet.  Applicants are accepted on a first come, first served basis.  Email Sabrina Green, 

sabrinamgreen@gmail.com to register your child or volunteer to help with classes.  Sabrina will 

contact you and let you know if your child gets into the class and the scheduled days when the 

Lego Club meets.   

http://www.bellphoto.com/
mailto:sabrinamgreen@gmail.com


Lunch News 

Double, double, toil and trouble; 
Fire burn and cauldron bubble... 
The good witches in the CRA kitchen have been anxiously anticipating our 
Halloween lunch menu: 
Vampire's Delight with Cheesy Rocks. Sticks and Stones, Specialty Spiders...and of 
course...BIG Bugs! 
Don't you worry...it will be DELICIOUS!  Seasoned with a little spooky fun...and of 
course, a double portion of EYE OF NEWT with just a pinch of TOE OF FROG!  :D  You 
will LOVE it!  Please join us! 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
Parents, please watch for an email on Tuesday giving instructions about signing up for 
Parent Teacher Conferences.  Conferences are scheduled for November 13 & 14.    

Band & Orchestra classes will be held today (Monday) but will NOT be held on  
Halloween, October 31. 

 
CALENDAR 
Thursday, October 31:            Halloween Parade, 8:45 
Thursday, November 7:          3:15 Dismissal  (Band & Orchestra will be held this day) 
Friday, November 8:               NO SCHOOL, Teacher Work Day 
November 13 & 14:                 Parent Teacher Conferences 
                                                1:15 Dismissal 
                                                Book Fair in the Library 
Tuesday, November 26:          1:15 Dismissal 
Wed-Fri, November 27-29:     NO SCHOOL, Thanksgiving Break 
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CRA Talent Show 

Students who were contacted to audition need to come at their scheduled time this Tuesday.  Please 

bring any music, props, costumes, etc.  There are over 50 auditioning, and because the Talent  Show 

is a 1 hour assembly, only the top 20 most polished acts will be selected for the show.  If you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact Crystal Jacobsen 928-210-1038 

 

Box Tops Store 

Thank you everyone!  We have collected over 4,500 Box Tops since the beginning of school.  Keep them 
coming!   
Box Tops 4 Education will be going digital in 2020.  For now, they will still accept the clip out box tops 
but will switch to full digital eventually. 
You can either  
1) Download the Box Tops app on your smart phone and scan your receipt which will earn money for 
our school.  You can then let your child know how much they can spend at the box tops store or  
2) send in your receipt with your child and we will scan it for you and your child can still use it at the box 
tops store. 



The next Box Tops store will be Wednesday, November 6th during lunchtime.  We will also have a table 
at Parent Teacher Conference so we can answer questions and “buy” items.   

 

PTO Meeting 

Tuesday November 5th at 9am in the library.  Everyone is invited to attend! 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
 
Halloween Parade: October 31

st
 at 8:45 in the halls and multi-purpose room 

 
PTO Meeting: November 5

th
 at 9:00 in the library 

 
Box Tops Store:  Wednesday, November 6

th
  

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We are still looking for a parent to be the chair for Girls On The Run. Email 

canyonrimpto@gmail.com. 
We are also looking for more volunteers to help with the Book Fair During Parent Teacher 

Conferences November 13
th

 and 14th. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-

fall 

 

Reminders 

Please remember to use the Amazon link on the school website when making your 

purchases.  CRA gets a percentage back. 

Follow us on Instagram @canyonrimacademypto to see the everyday happenings and upcoming 

events at CRA. 

We are still selling Wasatch Savings Books for $30 through the directory store 

https://atozconnect.com/cls/login.php 

 

Thank you to all of you who are so willing to help and volunteer.  The more helping hands we 

have the faster and smoother things go.  WE ARE BETTER TOGETHER 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

mailto:canyonrimpto@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-fall
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-fall
https://atozconnect.com/cls/login.php

